
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 624 
WHITE BEAR LAKE, MN  55110 

 
To: Members of the School Board 
 
From: Wayne A. Kazmierczak                                
 Superintendent of Schools 
 
Date: June 5, 2019 
 
A special meeting will take place on Monday, June 10, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 201 for the purpose 
of reviewing the process of the superintendent’s evaluation.  
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